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Dear Co-Chairs Frederick and Levy,  

and Members of the Committee: 

 

  

The funding in the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife’s budget (HB 5009)  is 

essential to completing the work to implement the PFA. 

 

Please support HB 5009 to fund ODFW for the Private Forest Accord Grant Program. 

.  

The work of the PFA can guide forestry on private land for generations. Let’s secure 

these improved protections for clean water, forests, and fish now and into the future 

by fully funding these programs. 

 

 It's so important to keep supporting efforts to keep this state amazing. 

 

Thanks for your consideration 


